
FERTILE-BELTRAMI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Independent School District #599 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

8:00 p.m., July 26, 2022 
Fertile-Beltrami School Conference Room 

 
The Board of Education of Independent School District #599 met for an Informational Meeting at 8:00 
p.m., Tuesday, July 26, 2022.  The following were present:  Matt Erickson, Nathan Stuhaug,  Paul 
Stromstad, Ryan Opdahl, Kylie Strem, Nate Rasch, April Swenby, Principal Messick, and Superintendent 
Clarke. 
 
Visitors:  none. 
 

 
The following information was presented:  Updates on current positions open/applicants, ESSERIII 
funding request for construction funds, Referendum Renewal document information, Plan-on-a-Page 
question review, Opt out letter to parents- notification process, Health ED Curriculum. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:42 p.m.  UC 
 


